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Comments: Hi,

As someone that grew up in Missoula and spent every summer at swan lake I'm firmly against this development

plan. Not only will it add additional traffic to an already clogged highway system it will Also increase the risk of a

driver hitting a deer. Additionally, the increase in trash will bring bears in closer contact with humans which could

end with people being injured but more likely, a euthanized bear. Holland lake and the surrounding area is

exceptionally beautiful area with exceptional access to the Bob Marshall, swan river, swan lake, and holland lake

to say the least. This area has become crowded as is, there is no additional need for more people to be in this

area. I thank you for your time and consideration. 


